
Dear Dr. Q & Dr. Todd Johnson:     October 30, 2019 

Greetings and smiles from Lenny Anderson.  Thanks in advance for all your help and      
kindness over the years which is greatly appreciated. 

1. I am requesting that you write a helpful letter for me.  FACTS:  Stress kills, 23 years ago I 
was in the intensive cardiac care unit at Regions Hospital.  It took many years for me to 
recover from too much stress which affected and damaged my heart, so I really never 
want to go down the road of too much stress again.  God answered my prayers for help 
and the letter from my Doctor also helped greatly to create a miracle recovery for which I 
am very grateful.   

Please see attached 12-19-19 letter details response signed by Bernard Quebral MD. 
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